
 

FORT MCMURRAY FUNDRAISER 

 

As part of our leadership program in the BAS room we have 

organized a dinner to show our appreciation for our families. 

During our planning a disaster occurred in Fort McMurray and we 

decided to turn our event into a fundraiser. In addition to our 

dinner the children came up with the idea of collecting toys for all 

the children that lost everything in the fire.  The children donated 

1.5 truck-beds of new and gently used toys to go to families affected 

by the forest fire. To date, we have also raised $785 which will be 

dispersed to 5 specific families directly affected by the fire. We have 

such a great community here at Springbank Cottage and we thank 

you for your continued support! 
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